
MFA State Secretary Snezana Jankovic meets Zsolt Németh, Hungarian Parliamentary State Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Monday, 10 March 2014.

State Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs Dr. Snezana Jankovic talked today with Zsolt
Németh, Parliamentary State Secretary of the Hungarian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
  
The interlocutors have stressed the high level of bilateral relations, and the importance of
dialogue continuation at all levels.

Apart from the political relations and European integration, the topics of the talks included the
position of national minorities and economic cooperation. The Hungarian side reiterated its
readiness to fully support Serbia on its path towards full EU membership.
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